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Thank you for reading the AHSD 25 Monthly E-Newsletter. We hope this is a quick reference
each month to keep you informed and involved in what’s happening around the district.

Strategic Plan - Survey Update

Thank you for taking time to give us feedback through our recent survey process. Your
insightful and passionate thoughts are currently being analyzed by Dr. Bein and her team, and
will be used by the District’s Strategic Planning Committee to develop a sound direction for
District 25.

Dr. Bein reflected on the process so far: I'm thrilled at the response rate to our survey. There
are definitely some emerging themes of interest as well as great thoughts of appreciation for our
teachers and community. I look forward to sharing the results with our Strategic Planning Team.

Get to Know Ya....PODCAST

Listen to the first ever Get to Know Ya Podcast. This will be a frequent podcast where
Communications Coordinator Adam Harris, opens the doors to the world of a District 25
administrator, teacher, or staff member to the community. This edition features D25 Director
of Technology, Chris Fahnoe.

Click to stream the Podcast!

2016-2017 Registration

REMINDER PARENTS: Online Registration for the 2016-2017 school year will open on May 1,
2016. Parents of AHSD 25 students should expect an email communication (one per student)
the week of April 25th. The email will include directions on the process. Please contact your
student's school with any questions.

ICYMI - District 25 Stories in March

Five bring home medals for Thomas

100 D25 students put on a tech conference

VIDEO: Olive meets Bulgarian pen pals

Greenbrier engages AH community in daylong read-a-thon

Autism Awareness Month

April is National Autism Awareness Month and Windsor Elementary School is raising
awareness through many activities. “We want to educate our school community about
autism,” Assistant Principal of Windsor and District 25 Student Services Coordinator Ginny
Hiltz said. “We want to raise awareness within our community and celebrate that we have
great diversity here in District 25.”

To join the celebration or to learn more, click here!

PARCC & MAP Testing

It is that time of year again! Throughout the month of April, all third through eighth grade
students will take the PARCC test. MAP testing will begin at the end of April and continue into
May for second through eighth grade students.

Social Media
See our students in action daily on Twitter @ahsd25!
Please follow us on Twitter, “LIKE” us on Facebook, and log on to our web site, www.sd25.org,
for all the latest, from the source, information you need in reference to AHSD 25.
-Weather Updates -School closures -School related event updates (what, where, when)
-Visual highlights of our students -Important Announcements —Construction Updates
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